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AUDIT PURPOSE:
AUDIT PROCESS:
The Audit process will require inputs from various departments within the University in order for Internal Audit (IA) to gain an understanding of the various components of the audit area.  At the beginning of the audit, your department will receive a list of documents that are needed to help us learn about your unit and the process under audit.  Once those documents are received the typical audit process then involves interviewing staff to clarify the auditor’s understanding, reviewing policies and procedures, and performing detailed tests.  The goal of the audit is to reduce the risk of losses related to internal control breakdowns, identify opportunities for increased efficiencies, and reinforce existing control strengths.  

Throughout the audit process, our team will work with you directly to keep you informed of the status and progress of our work.  As a department head/person in charge, we will discuss and confirm potential problems found and work with you to brainstorm possible solutions.  If we identify areas for improvement, we will make formal recommendations in our written report.  We will work with you to determine a recommendation that is as practical as possible.  The department head/person in charge of the process under audit will have an opportunity to include a response to the auditor’s findings in the written report.  The response should include a statement about whether management agrees or disagrees with the recommendations, an action plan of activities to take place, and a timeline by which the activities will be completed.  
WHO TO CONTACT:
If you have any questions or concerns about the contents of this memo, or what is being asked of you, please contact our internal audit firm, Haley Lyons at Kernutt Stokes at hlyons@kernuttstokes.com; 541.687.1170 or Brian Fox, VP Finance and Administration.  
